
Barrow Community  
Litter Pickers 

 
Date: Monday 5th December 2022 
Location: Jitty next to HP School, bottom of Buttermere and Loweswater Close 
 
3 volunteers out for an hour this morning.  10 bags of rubbish, plus various loose items, 
mainly from the jitty alongside the school playing fields towards Flint Lane, but also from 
the green area opposite the entrance to Buttermere Way. We also made a start on 
clearing the green area at the top of Loweswater Close - running alongside the schools 
playing fields. These areas all seem to get lots of waste that either gets blown out from 
the school playing fields or just accumulates along the areas the students use to meet 
up.  
 
Bags have been logged and reported to Charnwood Borough Council for collection 
within the next few days. 
 
Thank you team 
 

 
Anita and Ian with the collection of rubbish 

 
Next Event:  
Date & Time: TBC 
Meeting Point: 

 


